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6th September 2024 

Dear Parents,  

We are excited to announce that we have moved our MIS (Management Information System) to Arbor – 
some of you may be familiar with this.  Many secondary schools use it, too.  

Parent Mail is no longer in use.  

We have partially set up your new account for you. Download the Arbor Parent App and click 
on Forgotten password to finish setting it up. Your username is the email address we've sent this 
email to.   

Signing up for Arbor will allow us to communicate with you more efficiently and bring core school data 
into one system e.g  meals*, House Points, payments, attendance, personal info/contacts 
etc.  Parent Mail is no longer in use.  

*Please note: you are unable to select meal choices at present.  We are hoping for this to be rectified 
soon. 

FYI: Your children are excited about you joining Arbor, too!  They can’t wait to be awarded House 
Points in class, knowing that you are going to be notified electronically at home/work.  Wonderful.  

Further information and help videos to support you are HERE   

Please carefully check your child’s profile (by clicking on their photo), updating key information as 
appropriate.  

Please continue to use our website app to experience key messages, updates, school/class calendar, 
newsletter, Sid etc…  

If you have any queries, please contact the school office.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Abbs  
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